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NEWS RELEASE 

 
Canamex Announces Resignation of Michael Pesner from Board of Directors 

 
(January 22, 2016) Canamex Resources Corp. (TSX-V: CSQ) (OTCQX: CNMXF) (FSE: CX6) announces that 
Michael Pesner has resigned from the Board of Directors of the Company, effective today. Mr. Pesner 
resigned from the Board of Canamex in order to focus his efforts on his other commitments. 

“On behalf of the Board and management of Canamex, I would like to thank Michael for serving on our 
Board over the past year,” commented Mark Billings, Chairman and CEO of Canamex.  “Michael’s 
contributions on the Board and on our Audit Committee were highly valued.  We wish him all the best in 
his future endeavors.” 

With the resignation of Michael Pesner, the Board of Directors of the Company includes the following six 
individuals: 

Mark Billings:  Chief Executive Officer, Chairman and Director 
Gregory Hahn:  President, Chief Operating Officer and Director 
Dean McDonald: Director 
Mike Stark:  Director 
Frank Hogel:  Director 
Jeb Handwerger Director 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
SIGNED: “Mark Billings” 
 
Mark Billings, CEO and Chairman  
Contact: (514) 296-1641, mark@marengomgt.com  
 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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